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	July 21, 2025

Dear Legion Family

As we commence the 2025-2026 Legion year, we are presented with an excellent opportunity to reaffirm the principles that define The American Legion. The shared values and unity among our veterans continue to strengthen our organization and uphold the ideals defended by those who came before us.. 
This year, we aim to strengthen our American Legion Post by growing membership and focusing on the four pillars: Veteran’s Affairs and rehabilitation, National Security, Americanism, and Children and Youth. Each of us should commit to learning about and supporting the many programs within these pillars to ensure our post's success. If you want to volunteer for one of Post committees let me know I will have the list so I can get these positions filled as soon as possible I encourage all of you to try and go online to the myLegion.org website and take the Legion Basic training. Here’s the link, https://www.legion.org/alei. 
If you have not yet created a mylegion.org account, the process is straightforward, free, and secure. The website allows you to manage your membership data, reprint lost or damaged Membership Cards, and access additional features. For assistance with creating an account or logging in, please contact me or another post member.
Our Next Legionnaire meeting is Tuesday August 19th 2025 ay 1900 in the Post Hall please consider joining us. We have much to discuss and we need your input. 
Victor M Cotto, ET1
USCG Retired
ID# 202347035
Commander Post 394
American Legion

	396 Cogan Dr SE
Palm Bay, FL, 32909
(321) 726-9777
Alpb394.org
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